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From the Principal

Dear Alumni, Families, and Friends,
I trust that everyone had a wonderful, 

fun-filled summer. I had the pleasure 
of attending our Kairos retreat with the 
Class of 2014. I must say, this experience 
was the highlight of my summer and a 
grand way to start the school year. These 
students have reaffirmed my faith in the 
goodness of our students and their sincer-
ity, honesty and love they show for their 
families, friends, community and God.

There is much excitement in the air at 
St. Elizabeth High School as we welcome 
the fifty students in the Class of 2017 
and our returning Mustangs. We have 
been busy this summer from the 
establishment of a Campus Ministry 
Center to the removal of twenty plus 
years of wax on our hallway floors;  
St. Elizabeth is a place of dynamic,  
evolving greatness. We have added  
new Advanced Placement courses  
(World History, a requirement for all 
Sophomores, and Spanish Literature); 
resurrected the Drama program and 
brought music back to our campus with 
the addition of Music Appreciation and  
a Choral Club. We will also host our first 
St. Elizabeth High School Hall of Fame 
celebration in October. 

We have expanded our staff and 
welcome new members: Father Ron 
Clemo, SJ, will serve as our chaplain; 
Brother Raul Diaz, OFM, is assisting with 
the Senior Religion Project; Sister Beth 
Quire, OP, is teaching math and coor-
dinating the STEM program: Mary Beth 
Mclean; our new ACE teacher from the 
University of Notre Dame, is teaching 
English; Olivia Morales; teaches World 
History AP, US History and American 
Government; Susan Haapanen, brings 
many years of experience to our language 
department; Matt Davis returns to teach 
English in our Berkeley City College 
Program; Kevin Nennig; brings his exper-
tise to us as our technology coordinator; 
and Linda Remington, President of the 
Diocesan School Board, is our Interim 
Institutional Advancement Director.

Our faculty/staff is committed to pro-
vide the best Catholic education in the 
Fruitvale District because our students 
deserve it! We believe that all students 
can learn and expect nothing but the 
best from them. They will not disap-
point.

We welcome alumni, family, and 
friends to participate in the spirit of St. 
Elizabeth High School. Please check our 
calendar on our website and join us for 
your favorite SEHS events.

I look forward to a great year as St. 
Elizabeth High School marches forward 
in the spirit of St. Dominic and St. 
Francis.				  

Peace,	

Martin M. Procaccio
President/Principal

President/Principal Martin Procaccio with Julius Luis,  
St. Elizabeth High School graduate, Class of 2013
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Our mission: St. Elizabeth High School 
is a Catholic Diocesan, coeducational 
secondary school committed to 
serving its diverse student population 
in the inner-city of Oakland and the 
surrounding communities, providing  
the tools and support to help  
them realize their full potential.
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From the Office of Institutional Advancement

Left: our Institutional Advancement 
Team, left to right: Sister Barbara 
Larner, OP, Claudia Briones,  
Mika Cade, Jenn Wu and Linda 
Remington  
Below: Family Mass and Barbeque 

Dear Family and Friends,
After a quiet summer in the Office of 

Institutional Advancement, we wel-
come the hustle and bustle of a new 
school year. Above is a picture of the 
Institutional Advancement Team at our 
first Family Mass and Barbeque. Over 
150 students, family members, staff, and 
Alumni joined us to celebrate the start of 
a new school year. Students and parents 
met with members of the Institutional 
Advancement team several times over 
the summer to insure that the event was 
a success. 

The Family Mass and Barbeque is 
only one example of the many positive 
additions and changes we have made 
this year. Thanks to the hard work of our 
admissions team, freshman enrollment 
has increased by more than twenty five 
percent. We have hired incredibly tal-
ented and well-trained teachers to join 
our dedicated staff. We have also added 
new Advanced Placement courses to 
challenge our students and college readi-
ness classes in English and Math to help 
insure their success. Along with some 
of our favorite events such as the Tony 
Lema Golf Tournament, the Alumni 
Mass and Brunch, and the Crab Feed 
and Auction, we held our first commu-
nity health fair in July and we will host 

our first St. Elizabeth High School Hall 
of Fame on November 16th. We hope 
that you can join us for your favorite  
St. Elizabeth High School events and 
consider participating in a new one. 

As you know, we strive to provide the 
best education possible for students in 
the Fruitvale neighborhood and sur-
rounding communities. We are doing our 
part to make this happen but we need 
your support to insure the success of our 
mission. Ninety Five percent of our stu-
dents receive some form of tuition assis-
tance. They need the support of donors, 
such as you, to insure that families can 
afford a St. Elizabeth High School educa-
tion. Our goal for the 2013-2014 Annual 
Fund Drive is $150,000. When you 
donate to the Annual Fund, you insure 
that your gift goes to the area of greatest 
need. As you will notice from our Annual 
Report, many of you have been gracious 
donors to our school and so once again, 
we ask you for our support. 

Sincerely,

Linda Remington  
Interim Director of Institutional 
Advancement
President, Diocesan School Board



Michael Daniel Branner

Emadgeawon Lotez Brewer

Ana Laura Castro Valdivia

Elizabeth Cuevas

Justin David Cuevas

Mauricio Quiñones Espinoza

Janette Estrada

Francisco Javier Garcia Jr.

Gabriela Maria Garcia-Lopez

Miguel Angel Gomez

Reina Gomez

Efrain Jesus Gutierrez

Kory Patrick Hart-Harris

Jaontra Lanae Henderson

Donald Elijah Keys 

Julius Allen Luis

Mary Elizabeth Madrigal

Eric Martin Magana

Juan Ezahi Marquez

Yesenia Esmeralda Mendez Zelaya

Aaron Michael Xavier Nicholson

Alma Alicia Padilla

Karina Melissa Zavala Palacios

Eduardo Alberto Prieto Lara

Jonathan Rafael

Alex Rodriguez

Jelani Drew Ross

Andrea Elizabeth Sanchez

Eric Sandoval

Rebecca Roma Rose Sheff

Frank Jenecois Stephens Jr.

Mariana Torres Hernandez

Ilse Aurora Valenzuela

Miguel Adrian Zamudio Jimenez Jr.

Congratulations to the 
Graduates of the Class of ’13
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Our graduates were accepted to the following 
colleges and universities:

University of California:
Berkeley
Merced
Los Angeles
Santa Barbara
Santa Cruz

California State University: 
East Bay
Chico
Humboldt
Los Angeles
Long Beach
Sacramento
San Francisco
San Jose
Sonoma

Cal Lutheran
Dominican University
Holy Name University
Loyola Marymount University
Mills College
Mount St. Mary’s College
Pitzer College
Saint Mary’s College of California
University of the Pacific
University of San Francisco
University of Southern California
Benedict College
Blinn College
Gonzaga University
Langston University
Jackson State University
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Student News

KAIROS
The seniors kick-started the school year a week ahead of every-
one else with the KAIROS retreat. This four-day retreat at San 
Damiano Retreat Center in Danville was tremendously power-
ful both spiritually and emotionally. Some have said KAIROS 

was their best experience yet at St. Liz. The love and care that 
the seniors brought back to the homecoming event at school 
were truly touching to parents and families with many a tear 
shed and hugs shared. What a wonderful way to start the year! 

Bay Area Ministry
This summer St. Elizabeth High School student leaders partici-
pated in a new Bay Area Ministry Retreat with seminarians and 
teens from the Oakland Diocese.  They joined in concentrated 
prayer and group meetings at the Lafayette Diocesan Retreat 
House for an entire day and then spent five more days in San 
Francisco’s Tenderloin District helping serve meals to the 
homeless at St. Anthony’s, sharing time in two elder care cen-
ters and separating clothes for the poor.  The help was greatly 
appreciated and it was a tremendous learning experience for 
all. Excellent models of Christ’s love for the poor were shown. 



Annual Report

Elizabethan ($5,000 to $1,000,000)
Mrs. Marge Berberich’45 
Mr. Carl Bergard 	
Mr. & Mrs. Ross & Lillian Cadenasso 	
Ms. Lorrie (Florence) Culp ‘78	
Mr. & Mrs Joseph Ronan & Colleen Davies 
Mrs. Mary Hester 
Mr. Kevin Kelly	
Mr. & Mrs. Frank and Kris Matarrese ‘73	
Mr. Joseph Ratto ‘55
Mr. & Mrs. Richard & Barbara Ratto ‘58	
Mrs. Josephine Slattery ’44 (dec)	
Mr. & Mrs. John & Louisa Tallarida 	
Ms. Loraine Wallace 
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Winkenbach 	
Mrs. Gertrude Winkenbach ’49 (dec)	

Founders’ ($2,500 to $4,999)
Mr. George Baljevich ‘56
Mr. James Beck 	
Mr. John & Mary Brutocao Kemp 	
Ms. Michelle Egan 	
Ms. Christine Gouig ‘68
Mr. Gerald Hahn ‘56
Mrs. Elaine Hughes ‘45
Mr. John Locke ‘61	
Ms. Agnes McGee ‘59
Mr & Mrs. John and Laura McPhee 	
Mr. Raymond Souza ‘63

Mr. & Mrs. William and Janet Locke III ‘60
Ms. Kathleen Lyons 
Mrs. Betty Maffei 
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry & Penny Maioli 
Ms. Maureen McGee ‘60
Mr & Mrs Andrew & Diane Noonan 
Mr. & Mrs. William & Alberta Olsen ’51 ‘48
Ms. Marissa Rafael ‘03
Ms. Linda Remington 
Mr. Greg Short 
Ms. Cheryl Silva ‘67
Ms. Jaclyn Silva ‘71	
Mr & Mrs J. Carden and Mariann Smith ‘56 
Mrs. Margaret Griffitts Stokes ‘60 
Fr. Paul Vassar 
Mr. Mason Willrich 

Thuringian ($500 to $999)
Ms. Claudia Albano ‘72
AT&T United Way Employee Giving 
Mr. Frank & Ana Baleria 
Col. & Mrs. Robert & Diane Becker ‘58
Bishop O’Dowd High School 

The donors listed in the Annual Report have made gifts between July 1, 2012 and 

June 30, 2013. We hope that we have correctly recognized each of our generous 

donors. Please notify the Institutional Advancement Office at 510-532-6473 if 

there are any corrections or omissions. We are so grateful for your support.

Foundations
Abbott Fund 
Bank of the West
Carl & Celia Berta Gellert Foundation
Diamantine Family Foundation 	
Dominican Sisters of MSJ 	
Irene S. Scully Family Foundation 	
Ishiyama Foundation 	
Louise M. Davies Foundation
New York Life Foundation 
Madden Charities, Inc. 
Mother Pia Backes Foundation 	
PG & E Corporation Foundation 
The Hofmann Foundation 
The Joseph R. McMicking Foundation 	
The O’Shea Foundation 
The Robert & Helen Odell Fund 	
The Thomas J. Long Foundation
Wayne & Gladys Valley Foundation
Wells Fargo Foundation

Principal’s ($1,000 to $2,499)
Alumni of St. Elizabeth 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul and Lucy McCoy  
  Bacigalupo ‘72	
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Bersaglieri 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony & Angela Bilich ‘67	
Mr. John Brusher ‘71	
Mr. William Brusher 
Chevron Matching Gift Program 	
Ms. Theresa Coyne ’34 (dec)
Dr. Anale Cunningham ‘68
Mr. Richard Davis 	
Davis-Grau Fund 	
Ms. Patricia Dombrink ‘59 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald and Judy Farro ‘55 ‘58
Ms. Katherine Glaessner 
Mr. Edward Gonsalves ‘52	
Ms. Nina Green Mr. Octavio Guzman 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert & Sydney Howard 	
Ms. Maureen Kennedy ‘69
Knights Armor of San Jose
Mr. Don Lemos 	
Mr. & Mrs. Clifford (Kip) Lewis ‘66 	

Saint Elizabeth High School 2012–13 Financial Performance

Income: 

Tuition and fees $865,484 47.95%

Development Contributions $736,175 40.78%

Grants and Scholarships $196,341 10.88%

Miscellaneous $7,120 0.39%

Expenses: 

Salaries & benefits $1,364,749 47.60%

Business & operations $356,757 12.44%

Student services $86,552 3.02%

Athletics $88,929 3.10%

Fundraising $56,773 1.98%

Tuition assistance $913,454 31.86%
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Mr. & Mrs. Al and Rita Bucher ‘47
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene and Patricia Calabro ‘60
Mr. & Mrs. Victor and Barbara Carranza ‘56
Ms. Maria Contreras 
Ms. Patricia Coyne ’57 (dec)
Mrs. Joan Croker ‘49
Ms. Kathryn Culp ‘63	
Mr. Neil Donnelley ‘66	
Mrs. Anne Everton ‘72
Ms. Kathleen Famulner 	
Ms. Roberta Furger 	‘78	
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Garcia ‘64 
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen & Joanne Ghiglieri 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill & Pepper Gillespie 
Ms. Jennifer Haynes 
Mr. Enrico Hernandez 
International Union of Painters 
Mr. Jim Joyce ‘68	
Ms. Sharon Joyce ‘63 
Mr. John Kent ‘60
Ms. Jeananne Kiper 
La Finca Tortilleria, Inc. 
Mr. & Mrs. Joe Lewis ‘66 
Ms. Rose Mary Lobato 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert & Arleen Maginnis 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick McAuley ‘58 
Mr. Stephen McClintock ‘64	

Mr. & Mrs. Greg and Cathy McFann 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Mullins ‘60
Rev. Kevin Mullins, O.S.A. 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael and Patricia Nicholson 
Mrs. Lavonne O’Leary 
Ms. Stephanie Paula 
Mr. & Mrs. William & Candice Promes ‘69 
Mr. Joe Reid 
Ms. Cornelia Ware Rensi ‘63
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Rusca ‘50
Save Mart Supermarkets 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald and Anna Scott ’45 ‘45 
Sisters of St. Joseph of Orange 
Mr. Thomas Souza ‘58
Mr. William Spongberg 
The Kase Group 
Mrs. Elizabeth Thornally ‘39 
TJM Properties 
Ms. Ida Valenzuela ‘57
Ms. Kathryn Farnham Vogt ‘56
Mr. Paul Vonnegut ‘41
Ms. Pauline Williams ‘78
Ms. Diane Wydler 

Mustang ($100 to $499)
Mr. & Mrs. Carlos & Concepcion Alamo 
Mrs Laura Alegria ‘41

Mrs. Lydia Martinho Anderson ‘54
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Loh and Angela Tsang 
Mr. & Mrs. Armando and Sonia Arias ‘93
B & L Black, Inc. 
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas and Ann Marie Baatz ‘62 
Ms. Mary Ann Bachmann 
Dr. & Mrs. Larry Banks ‘69
Mr. & Mrs. Michael & Virginia Barekman ‘48 
Ms. Jacqueline Bayer 
Ms. Julie Beck Ball 
Ms. Stacey Bell 
Mr. Robert Berndt ‘43
Mrs. Beatris Bernstine ‘62 
Ms. Paulette Besse 
Mr. Michael Bilich 
Mrs. Mary Sweetser Bjork ‘70 
Mr. Dan Black ‘63 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward and Lenore Blake ’64 ‘65 
Mrs. Kathleen Danahy Bliquez ‘64
Mrs Catherine Boeddeker ‘55
Mr. & Mrs. Peter and Linda Boero 
Mr. Vincent Boiteux 	‘55	
Mr. Wakili Bonner 
Mrs. Mary Goodfield Borello ‘63 
Mr. & Mrs. Rob and Jolie Bourque 
Mr. Vanda Boutte ‘52
Mr. Richard (Harry) Brainard ‘43
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Mr. & Mrs. Jeff and Bernadette Brehm 
Ray Brevez 
Mrs. Elizabeth Brito Briggs ‘70	
Ms. Judy Bean Bristow ‘61	
Mrs. Emma Nanni Brown ‘51
Mr. & Mrs. William Brusher 
Ms.Catherine Bucher ‘71
Mr. & Mrs.Ed & Lici Cagawan 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas and Mary Cainey ‘69
Mrs Yvonne Callan ‘62
Ms. Teresa Canada 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Carroll ‘48 
Mr. Juan Casillas ‘06
Father Robert Castro ‘63
Mr. Louis Cerutti ‘54
Mr. & Mrs. Louis and Donna Cesario Jr ’61 ‘61
Mr. & Mrs. Dick and Margaret Chaffee 
Mrs. Helen Biermann Chase ‘46
Mr. Felipe Chavarin 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger and Regina Chavarin ‘69
Ms. Janet Chrisman 
Mrs. Sharon Bradley Clarke 
Concar Industries, LLC 
Ms. Carol Conroy 
Ms. Loris Cook ‘58 
Mr. & Mrs. James & Monica (Sue) Cooper 
Mr. John Courtney ‘43 
Mrs. Sarah Crinnion ‘39	
Ms. Diana Alexander Cryan ‘58
Mrs. Barbara Capilla Culver ‘57	
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph and Mary  
  Cunningham ’44 ‘45
Mr Lawrence D’Anjou 
Mr. & Mrs. John & Constance Dalton 
Mr. Fred Damele 
Mr. & Mrs. John & Gael Davitt 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert & Betty De Fea ‘47
Mrs. Darlene Marich Delucchi ‘61
Mrs. Florence Denton 
Mr. & Mrs. George and Mona Diamantine ‘63 
Mr. Tom Diamantine ‘63 
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene and Roberta Rom  
  Dick ’60 ‘60
Diocese of Oakland—Depart of Catholic 
  Schools 
Mr. & Mrs. John and Tina Diskon 
Mrs. Edie Korte Driscoll ‘54
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald & Cathy Dunn 
Ms. Joan Edison 
Ms. Barbara Elenteny 
Mr. & Mrs. William & Joyce Eskridge 
Mr. Mike Evans ‘74
Mrs. Mary Falls ‘47	
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Feitel 
Mrs. Rita Weishaar Ferguson ‘44 (dec)	
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis & Linda Suico  
  Fernandes ’66 ‘67
Mr. Mitchell Ferris ‘82
Ms. Pamela Ferris ‘58
Mr. Ernest Fierro ‘58

Mr. & Mrs. James & Cathy Fisher 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven and Sharon Fitzpatrick 57 ‘57 
Mr. & Mrs. Gary and Lita Flinders ‘54
Mr. Richard Fonzeno ‘66
Mrs. Cindy Fox 
Mr. & Mrs. John Freuler ‘66
Ms. Raymonda Fullard-Snyder 
Mrs. Elizabeth Furlong ‘54
Mr. Noel Gallo ‘71
Mr. & Mrs. Glenn and Lynda Garabedian 
Ms. Grace Gianforte, MS. LCPC ‘59
Ms. Clarene Glieden 
Mrs. Beverly Goodwin 
Ms. Janice Grau 
Mrs Joy Green-Armstrong ‘70
Mr. & Mrs. George Grismore ‘58
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Guest ‘53
Mrs. Irene Hernandez Haggerty ‘54 
Mr. Eric Hakes 
Mr. Matthew Haley 
Mrs. & Mr. Laura & Clifford Ham 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas and Patricia Hansen ’63 ‘65
Mr. & Mrs. David and Carol Hartmann ’65 ‘66
Mr 7 Mrs Joseph and Michelle Hawkins 
Ms. Wanda Haynes 
Mrs. Catherine Moore Heinrich ‘46
Ms. Martha Hildreth 
Ms. Susan Holman 
Ms. Dana Hornage ‘96
Mr. & Mrs. David & Alix Howard 
Dr. Matilda Ignacio 
Mr. & Mrs. Mike and Joan Isola 
Mrs. Marsha Jackson 
Ms. Sandra Jaeger 
Mr. William Jannisse ‘58	
Mr. John Vella 
Kaiser Permanente Community Giving 
Mrs. Jacqueline Delaney Kammermeier ‘54
Mr. and Mrs. James and Rosaleen Kelly 
Mr. John (Jack) Kiernan ‘48
Mr. Geoffrey Kleven ‘66
Mr Robert Knox 
Mr. & Mrs. Clem & Barbara Korte ‘50
Mr. & Mrs. John & Lois Korte ‘47
Mrs. Sue Kramer 
Mr. Bernard & Barbara Krieg ‘47
Mr. & Mrs. John Krieg ‘47
Mr. John Kugler ‘63
Mrs. Arlene Lawson ‘63 
Mr. & Mrs. Harry & Judi Lema 
Mr. Ryan Lema 
Mrs. Joan Lewis ‘62
Ms. LaShone Lewis 
Mr. Richard Lewis ‘67
Mrs Diane Vinella Lloyd ‘62
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Loh 
Loh Realty and Investments 
Ms. Gina Longmire 
Mrs. Lynn Longmire 
Mr & Mrs Donald and Kathleen Lopes ‘66

Mrs. Rosario Lopez-Baeza ‘89
Mr. & Mrs. Roger & Elizabeth Lowe ‘66 
Mrs. Norine Garcia Loya ‘57
Mr Carlos Luna 
Ms. Bonnie MacDonald ‘63 
Mr. James Macedo ‘65
Mr. & Mrs. Donald & Jackie Gillio  
  Madera ’51 ‘52
Mr. & Mrs. Jose and Thea Maestre 
Mrs. Annette Maggiora ‘51
Mr. & Mrs Raymond and Betty Marchetti 
Marino & Associates 
Mr. & Mrs. John and Helen Marquette ’47 ‘41 
Mr. & Mrs. James & Jean Martin ‘62
Ms. Marion Martinez 
Mrs. Frances Matarrese ‘45	
Mr. & Mrs. Arthur and Bernice Matoza 
Mr. Burnham Matthews 
Mrs. and Mrs Art and Terry Maxwell 
Ms. Kathleen McCasey 
Ms. Ruth McDonnell ‘57	
Mr. & Mrs. Camden McEfee 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill & Karen McInerney 
Mr. & Mrs. William & Mary McInerney 
Mr. George McInnis 
Mr. & Mrs. Ed & Liz Mercier 
Mr. & Mrs. Rudy and Bonnie Mestrovich ‘59
Mrs. Margaret Miller ‘67
Mr. John Moffat ‘68
Mr. & Mrs. Terence Murphy ‘66	
Mary Elaine Najjar ‘64	
Mr. & Mrs. George and Carol Nobori 
Mr. Michael Noonan ‘46	
Mr. & Mrs. John & Cecile Silva O’Driscoll ‘56
Mrs. Linda Kerns O’Hara ‘66
Mr. & Mrs. James & Judith O’Leary ‘66	
Mr. Orlando Olivarez ‘74
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Oliveira ‘51	
Operating Engineers Local Union #3 
Mrs. Carol Osterberg 
Mrs Clare Otten ‘51
Ms. Mavis Padgett 
Mr. Hector Padilla ‘74	
Ms. Margarita Padilla ‘73
Dr. & Mrs. Arthur and Sally Panella ‘60

Thank you  
to all our donors.
We are grateful 

for your 
support.
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Mr. & Mrs. Fred Papendick ‘64	
Mrs. Jean O’Leary Parkins ‘70
Ms. Kathleen Peixoto 
Mr. Charles Perrino 
Mr. & Mrs. James & Audrey Perry ‘51	
Mr. Jerry Peters 	
Mr. Stephen Phelps 
Mr. John Prindeville ‘62	
Mrs. Diann Promes ‘61 
Mr. & Mrs. Harold and Cynthia Promes ‘71
Mr. & Mrs. Rich & Cindy Puppione 
Mrs. Theresa Pusich ‘54 
Mr. Alan Quan 
Ms. Jane Quan 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack and Nina Radisch 
Ms. Charlene Raimondi 
Mr. Xavier Rangel ‘75
Mrs Patricia Reich ‘58	
Restaurants International Inc 
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Richardi ‘66
Mr. & Mrs. Paul & Carol Rinetti 
Mr.& Mrs. Joseph and Angela Rivello 
Mr. & Mrs Lawrence & Nancy Rocha ‘64
Dr. & Mrs. Stanley & Martha Ross 
Mrs. Alison Rowe 
Mr. and Mrs. James and Ruth Rowe 
Mrs. Anne Rowe Church 
Mr. & Mrs. Stan Russell ‘48
Ms. Yvonne Ryan 
Mr. Joseph Schieffer 
Mr. Dennis Schmidt ‘76
Mr. & Mrs. Michael & Lesley Anne Schooler 
Ms. Mary Lou Schoone 
Mrs. Linda O’Hara Scott ‘67
Mr. & Mrs. Robert and Janice Seeley 
Mr. & Mrs. William and Gail Sheridan ’65 ‘65
Ms. Marilyn Hooper Simpkins ‘49
Mr. Wornel Simpson ‘75
Mr. Karla Smoak 
Mr. David Soto ‘75
Mrs. Joan Souza ‘62
St. Joseph Elementary School 
St. Stephen Parish 
Robert & Judith Stammerjohan 
Ms. Angela Stanfel 
Mr. Joseph Stowers ‘51 

Mr. Richard Strand 
Mrs. Joyce Stroffolino ‘53
Mrs. Margaret Stump ‘50
Mr. & Mrs. Shaun and Suzanne Sullivan ‘57
Mr. Daniel Tachiera 
Ms. Margaret Tang 
Target Take Charge of Education 
Mrs Vicky Tarumoto-Wallace 
The Oakland Raiders 
Mr. Leonard Thomas ‘62 
Mr. Kathleen Thompson ‘64
Dr. Janet Bauder Thornburg ‘70 
Mrs. Gwendolyn Clarke Ulibarri ‘49
United Way 
Mr. Fernando Valenzuela ‘71
Mrs. Jeanne Vargas ‘50
Mr. Lawrence Vilaubi 
Mr. Paul Vinella ‘66
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry & Dolores Wagner 
Mrs. Evelyn Diamantine Walker ‘65
Mr. & Mrs. Mike & Joann Walsh ‘63
Mrs. Dianne Walters 
Mr. Stephen Ward ‘64
Mr. Reginald Watkins ‘65
Wellington Property Company 
Mr. & Mrs. Dan & Sandy Wightman ‘64	
Ms. Jain Williams 
Ms. Patty Winkenbach 
Mrs. Barbara Bauder Wison ‘60
Mr. & Mrs. Jeff and Patricia Woodfin ’64 ‘65
Ms. Amy Worth 
Mr. Edward Wuelfing 

Red (Up to $99)
Mr. Carl Accomazzo ‘56
Ms. Joan Adams 
Ms. Lisseth Aguilar 
Ms. Emily Aguinaldo 
Mr. & Mrs. Leo and Pearl Allamanno 
Ms. Susan Allen 
Class of ‘67 Anonymous 
Anonymous - A Noni Muss 
Sr. Diane Aruda, OP ‘65 
Mr. & Mrs. Gary and JoAnne Baca 
Mrs. Pamm Aaron Baker ‘69
Ms. Rachel Baker 
Jessica Kershner and Ben Lamb 
Ms. Florence Bernecich ‘52	
Mr. Roy Blake ‘43
Lynne Garibotti Blower 
Mrs Barbara Bonato ‘60	
Ms. Susan Bond ‘64	
Ms. Michelle Borba 
Ms. Dana Borelli 
Mrs. Twinkie Flores Bradshaw ‘76	
Mrs. Rose Cardinale Brandi ‘56
Mrs. Kathleen Sweetser Branson 
Sr. Barbara Bray, SNJM 
Ms. Patricia Brock ‘61
Mrs. Virginia Jurgens Brown 

Mr. & Mrs. Clement & Yvonne Brum ’51 ‘50
Mrs. Kathleen Buddle ‘48
Mrs. Rosemary Buell ‘55
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond and Doris Burk 
Mr. & Mrs. James and Ary Burke 
Ms. Mary Ann Burke 
Mrs. Mary McDonough Burke 
Mrs. Norma Cabral ‘38	
Mrs. Barbara Campbell 
Mr. & Mrs. Ron and Angie Campos 
Ms Eileen Caponio 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter and Teresa Celli III 
Ms. Kathleen Cetinich ‘64
Mr. & Mrs Michael and Janice Chrobak 
Ms. Julianne Cole 
Ms. Shirley Cooper ‘52
Ms. Maureen Corrigan ‘60
Ms. Victoria Cotter 
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene and Beryl Cunningham ‘46
Mrs. Patricia Rooney DallaRosa ‘52	
Mrs. Julie Darmody 
Mr & Mrs. Erica & Roman DaSoto 
Mrs. Joanne Dean ‘48
Mrs. Kathleen Denning ‘44
Ms. Gail Dold ‘61	
Steven & Michele Droessler 
Ms. Evelyn Durkton 
Mr. Richard Dusenbury ‘52
Eli Photography	
Mrs. Kay Morgenroth Elliott ‘63
Mrs. Nancy Padovan Elliott ‘66	
Mrs Kathleen Haley Elm ‘57
Mrs. Dolores Sousa Esposito ‘48 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Evans ‘64
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Durton and Catherine Everton 
Mr. William Farnham 
Sr. Francis Clare Fischer, O.P. ‘62
Mr. & Mrs. Sam Fisk ‘65	
Mr. James Flores 
Mr. Mark Frias 
Mrs. Cecilia Carroll Fuller ‘55
Mr. Frank Furger ‘77	
Gancos & Sons 
Mrs. Yvonne Garnett ‘75	
Mrs. Jean Gaudin ‘48
Mr. Walter Gawlak 
Mrs. Marisa Ghiglieri-Linquist 
Dr. & Mrs. Donald Godbold 
Ms. Gloria Goyena ‘80	
Ms. Kathy Gray ‘70
Elizabeth Guneratne 
Capt. & Mrs. Vernon and Elaine Haselton ‘43
Ms Despina Hatton 
James Heagerty Scholarship 
Mr. & Mrs. Lew & Georgia (Schuyler)  
  Heffron ‘53
Bev Gregori Helliwell 
Ms Angela Hernandez 
Mrs. Dorothy Hoberman 
Mrs. Colleen Corcoran Johnston ‘53

Thank you  
to all our donors.
We are grateful 

for your 
support.
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Mrs Suzanne Jurasek ‘67
Mr. Gregory Jurin ‘72
Mrs Nancy Kaufer ‘49
Mrs. Donna Garrett Keegan 
Alberta Nanni Kelly ‘48 
Mr. & Mrs. John and Paula Kilmurray 
Mrs. Kathleen Knight 
Mr. Mark Koslosky ‘69
Mrs. Dolores Ovalle Laber ‘49
Ms. Virginia Lamb ‘49
Mr. Paul Larkin ‘65
Mrs Virginia Lawrence ‘50
Mrs Kate Levinson 
Ms. Deborah Levy 
Mrs & Mrs Ruben and Anita Llamas ’55 ‘56
Mr. Michael Lux ‘64
Mr. Toni MacIntyre 
Ms. Dorothy Bugeia Madeiros ‘42
JoAnn Maggiora-Donivan 
Ms. Carolyn Mahoney 
Ms. Christina Malley 
Mrs. Terri Mansker ‘64
Mrs Eleanor Manuel 
Ms. Ranae Marengo ‘65	
Mrs. Charlene Marie Boyd ‘66
Ms. Esther Mariscal-Ailor ‘66 
Mrs. Felicie Marshall ‘48
Mr. Joseph Matarrese 
Mr. Vincent Matarrese ‘70
Ms. Virginia McCarthy 
Ms. Clare McCormick ‘76
Mr. Patrick McGee ‘63 
Ms. Dawn McKellar 	‘60	
Mr. & Mrs. David & Janet McLaughlin 
Ms. Wendy McPhee 
Kevin & Cheryl Meares 
Ms. Lorraine Miller 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael and Laura Moir 
Mr. & Mrs. Arturo and Bonnie Lee Montoya 
Ms Debra Moore 
Mr. Daniel Morrison 
Mr. & Mrs. Floyd and Connie Nabonne ‘60
Mrs. Kathleen Nichols ‘71
Mrs. Myrna O’Boyle ‘52	
Mr. Martin O’Hara ‘42	
Mr. and Mrs. Francisco and Patricia Ornelas 
Mrs. Consuelo (Connie) Ortega ‘46
Mr. Ray Pargett ‘54
Mr. Robert Pargett 
Hart and Devon Perez 
Mr. & Mrs. David and Lynne Petta 
Mrs. Frances Alfonso Phillips 
Mr. Hugo Phillips 
Mrs. Rosemarie Ovalle Ramos 
Ms. Monica Rasmussen 
Mr. Robert (Bob) Reilly ‘50
Mr. Thomas Rogers 
Mr. William Rothschild 
Ms. Diane Wingfield Savage ‘64	

Ms. Patricia Schenck 
Mr. Mark Schlitt 
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis & Marsha Schneider 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim and Dawn Schooler 
Ms. Tery Schooler 
Mr Greg Scotto 
Mrs. Kathryn Serrao ‘43	
Ms. Phyllis Sheridan ‘75	
Mr. David Shin 
Mr. & Mrs. James Skokan ‘54	
Mrs. Ann Smith 
Mr. & Mrs. Brian and Janice Smith ’61 ‘61	
Mr. Hart Smith ‘49
Mrs. Margaret Smith ‘73	
Mrs. Loraine Molinaro Soik ‘47	
Mr. & Mrs. Antonio and Lupe Soltero 
Mr. and Mrs. Tim and Grace Southwick 
Ms. Marianne Spingolo ‘67
Ms. Mary Lou Stenger 
Mr. Richard Stratman ‘52
Mr. & Mrs. George & Judith Tehada 
Mrs. Jeannine Carriere Teshara ‘47	
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Thien 
Ms. Kathy Todd ‘72
Ms. Nancy Torres-Almida ‘72
Ms. Adeline Trask ‘46	
Mr. Fred Trevino ‘67
Mrs. Marianne Silva Trevisan ‘52
Mr. & Mrs. Ray & Linda Troper 
Ms. Joyce Velasco ‘58
Ms. Gladys Velez 
Mrs. Frances Vital ‘63

Mr. & Mrs. William and Rose Mary  
  Wiedeman ‘46
Ms. Verna Wijangco 	‘86	
Mr. & Mrs. Pete & Mary Wilbur ‘53	
Terry Wiley 
Ms. Phyllis Wilker 
Mrs. Laverne Willits 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert and Elizabeth Wilson 
Mrs. Margaret Winkenbach 
Ms. Kathy Wood ‘73	
Workhouse Metal 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Yanez ‘61	
Mr. Zachary Zeller 
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Why 
Give 
To 
SEHS?

•    You insure a commitment to 
      Catholic Social Teaching

•    You close the gap between what 
      families can afford and the true    
      cost of a quality Catholic 
      education

•    You support a 21st Century 
      College Preparatory Curriculum

•    You provide Academic Tutoring 

Great Expectations

•    You increase our Advanced 
      Placement course offerings

•    You support Campus Ministry

•    You prepare students for 
      higher learning

•    You build leaders of tomorrow

When you give to St. Elizabeth High School…

StampedeAnnualFund1.pdf   1   8/30/13   7:18 AM
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•    You insure a commitment to 
      Catholic Social Teaching

•    You close the gap between what 
      families can afford and the true    
      cost of a quality Catholic 
      education

•    You support a 21st Century 
      College Preparatory Curriculum

•    You provide Academic Tutoring 

Annual 
Fund
Goal
2013/4
$150,000

Great Results

•    You increase our Advanced 
      Placement course offerings

•    You support Campus Ministry

•    You prepare students for 
      higher learning

•    You build leaders of tomorrow

StampedeAnnualFund2.pdf   2   8/30/13   7:17 AM



We would like to give a warm 
welcome to our new and 
returning staff members. We 

are pleased with the level of experience 
and dedication that each person brings 
to our community. 

We are pleased to welcome Rev. 
Ronald Clemo, SJ as our new campus 
chaplain. Father Ron has over fifty years 
experience working with youth as  
an educator.

Brother Raul Diaz, OFM comes to 
us from St. Elizabeth Parish to help with 
Religion classes and Campus Ministry. 
With Brother Raul on campus, we  
continue to strengthen our ties to  
St. Elizabeth church.

We are excited to have another 
Dominican Sister on campus.  
Sister Beth Quire, OP returned to  
St. Elizabeth High School to teach  
Math and lead our STEM (Science 
Technology Engineering and 
Mathematics) team this fall. 

School News

12  st  .  eli   z abeth      hi  g h  school    

Rev. Ronald Clemo, SJ

Brother Raul Diaz, OFM Sister Beth Quire, O.P.



Mary Beth McLean joined our 
English department and is a member of 
the Campus Ministry Team. Ms. McLean 
is part of The University of Notre Dame’s 
Alliance for Catholic Education  
program (A.C.E.).

Susan Happanen teaches Spanish and 
Advanced Placement Spanish Literature. 
She comes to us with thirty years of  
experience teaching foreign languages. 

Olivia Morales brings her passion  
for history to the classroom. She teaches 
Advanced Placement World History  
and Civics.  
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Rev. Ronald Clemo, SJ

Sister Beth Quire, O.P.

Susan Happanen

Olivia Morales

Mary Beth McLean

Over the summer our staff 
members attended…
•	 Advanced Placement workshops  

at Stanford University

•	 Vocal Masters course for choral  
singing

•	 The Kairos Retreat

•	 The BAM Retreat

•	 ACE trainings

And…
•	 Traveled to France, Italy, England, 

Germany and Spain

•	 Hiked up a volcano

•	 Trekked down the Colorado River
Colorado River



Obituaries
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Proud graduate of Saint Elizabeth Elementary and High 
School, Gertrude Koch Winkenbach, 102, went home 
to her eternal reward in June, 2013. Gertrude was born 

of German Catholic parents, Juliana and Bernard Koch, who 
arrived in the United States three years before her birth. 

While at both Saint Elizabeth Elementary and High School, 
Gertrude’s favorite teachers were Dominican Sisters Antonia, 
Claudia and Susanna. After her high school graduation, she 
was happy to work for several insurance companies in San 
Francisco, proud of holding jobs during the Depression.

Gertrude met her future husband at a “50-50 Dance” given 
at St. Elizabeth High. A Franciscan priest felt that Catholic 
young men and women never had opportunities to meet, so 
he organized 50 young women and 50 young men into an 
active social group. Gertrude and Wilfred “Wink” Winkenbach 
became “an item” following an initial date that didn’t seem 
too promising. “Wink” wanted to marry 3 months after they 
met, but Gertrude decided that 6 months would be more 
appropriate! “Wink”, following the establishment of a suc-
cessful tile business, became a limited partner in the Oakland 
Raiders and inventor of “Fantasy Football”. 

Gertrude Koch Winkenbach ’29 
Faithful friend of St. Elizabeth Parish 
goes home

Because of their home at the time, Gertrude and “Wink” 
were active parishioners of St. Jarlath’s Church, and the 
children, Gerald and Patty attended St. Jarlath’s School. After 
completing their extensive education, Gerald married Nancy, 
and Patricia married Larry Wallace. Gertrude and “Wink” were 
proud of being grandparents of Corinne Green, and John 
Winkenbach, and great grandparents of Tyler and Nathan 
Green and Avery Winkenbach. They had many other relatives 
and a number of great friends. “Wink” preceded Gertrude  
in death.

An avid gardener, traveler and card player, Gertrude built 
many lasting friendships over her 102 years, and heaven must 
be filled with celebrations with those who loved her. May 
eternal rest be hers.

Information gleaned from the official obituary and Gertrude’s 
autobiography.
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Margaret Elizabeth Kelly went home to God May 4, 
2013 after a life full of the challenge of providing 
top quality Catholic education to the children of the 

United States for 15 years and the children of Mexico for more 
than 40 years. The youngest of 3 children in an Irish Catholic 
family, she loved her brothers William and Michael, and was 
extremely proud of her family and their active involvement in 
the communication and transportation businesses. 

Margaret graduated from Saint Elizabeth Elementary School 
and High School and became a Dominican Sister of Mission 
San Jose in 1949, taking the name “Ellen” after her mother.

Sister Ellen specialized early on teaching primary grades, but 
also taught junior high and became a vice-principal and prin-
cipal along the way. In 1968 Sister was called to serve as princi-
pal of a bilingual parish school, College Junipero, Tacubuya, 
Mexico City, a school soon to be withdrawn from the care of 
the parish and transferred to a parent elected school board.

Managing a school in Mexico was certainly a challenge 
because of political and economic problems. Some of the diffi-
culties included someone stealing the school’s bonds, another 
group selling the school without anyone in the administration 
being aware! Members of the elected board worked very hard 
to raise the money to buy back the school. 

Sister Ellen served God generously and loved life. She had a 
wonderful sense of humor and enjoyed a good joke. She was a 
rabid Notre Dame and 49er football fan!

She never turned away anyone who came to her for advice. 
She helped friends solve problems; she was a woman of faith 
and integrity, a true daughter of Saint Dominic.

Information from the English eulogy by Sister Mary Peter Traviss OP 
and the eulogy from Mexico by Carol Prutsos.

Sister Ellen Kelly, OP ‘48



In Memoriam  •  We remember in prayer our deceased alumni and friends
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Alumni
Robert Berdt ‘43

James Bauder ‘62 
Brother of Barbara Bauder Wison ‘60,  
Nancy, Janet Bauder Thornburg ‘70 and 
Karen

Noellan M. Bickham ‘64

Leonard Philip Bruno ‘59

Carol Barrett Camp ’61  
Sister to Eileen Barrett ’57 and Sharon  
Barrett ‘61

Joseph Campanario ‘68

Al “Humberto” Cazares ‘55

William “Butch” Henry ‘73

James E. Rickman ‘62

William James Mally 

Ted (Teddy) Meiers ‘44

Gertrude Koch Winkenbach ‘29

Sr. Ellen Kelly, OP ‘48

Extended Family 
Guiseppe Bennett  
Father of Tom Bennett ‘73 and Jim  
Bennett ’75, Father-in-law to Karen  
Bennett ‘73

Harry Berberich  
Brother of Edward Berberich ‘45

Charles Heinrich  
Husband of Catherine Moore Heinrich ‘46

Harry Lema 
Brother of Tony Lema ’52 (dec)

Renee Joseph La Chaux   
Father of Joseph La Chaux ‘04

Vincent Scott 

Lela Elizabeth Vukman  
Mother in law to Richard Ratto ‘58

Yvonne Janice Ryan  
Sister of Greg Souza ‘65, Ray Souza ‘63, 
Charlene Raimondi and cousin of Steve 
“Blackie” Gonsalvez ‘66 (dec).

In Memory of
John Appel 
Anale Cunningham ‘68

James Bauder ‘62 
Janet Bauder Thornburg ‘70 
Jaqueline Bayer 
Robert and Arleen Maginnis

Robert Berndt ‘43 
Roy Blake ‘43

BobALoo ‘64 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Garcia ‘64

Vanda Boutte ‘52 
Florence Denton 
Despina Hatton 
Martha Hildreth

Phil Bucher ‘68 
Robert Garcia ‘64

Pat Coyne ‘57 
Ms. Julie Beck Ball 
Maureen Corrigan 
Ms. Suzanne Jurasek ‘67 
Mrs. Frances Matarrese ‘45 
Ms. Jane Quan 
Ms. Joyce Velasco 
Ms. Loraine Wallace

Theresa Coyne ‘35 
Suzanne Jurasek ‘67

Mary Delaney ‘64 
Robert Garcia ‘64

Father Juan Leon— 
Gifts given in memory  
by the class of 1964 
Edward & Lenore Blake ‘64 &’65 
Kathleen Danahy Bliquez ‘64 
Susan Bond ‘64 
Kathleen Cetinich ‘64 
Robert Evans ‘64 
Robert Garcia ‘64 
Michael Lux ‘64 
Terri Mansker ‘64 
Fred Papendick ‘64 
Lawrence & Nancy Rocha ‘64 
Diane Wingfield Savage ‘64 
Kathleen Thompson ‘64 
Jeff & Patricia Woodfin ‘64

James Maffei ‘45 
Betty Maffei

Dianne O’Connell Maloney ’50  
Mrs. Frances Matarrese ‘45

Eleanor Mendonca 
Robert Garcia ‘64

Rose Reid 
Joe Reid 
Lawrence and Anne Marie Yankow

Joyce Marie Rickert ‘72 
Mrs. Jo Ann Henszey ‘72

Sue Snider 
Robert Garcia ‘64

Ann Marie Koslosky Strange ’72 
Mrs. Frances Matarrese ‘45

Fr. Emery Tang 
Mrs. Norine Garcia Loya ‘57

Gertrude Koch Winkenbach ‘29 
Joan Adams 
Susan Allen 
Dean Anderson 
Linda Brownson 
Madden Charities, Inc. 
Mr. & Mrs. David & Janet McLaughlin 
The Oakland Raiders 
Gene and Roberta Rom-Dick ‘60 
Jerry Winkenbach 
Margaret Winkenbach and Family 
Patty Winkenbach 
Ed Wuelfing ‘55

In Honor of
Monica O’Callaghan 
St. Joseph Elementary School
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Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony Reservation Form 

Name

Address	  	

City/state/zip                                                                                                                                     phone

email	  	

  I would like to reserve______ tickets @ $25 per person = $_____________________  

  I am unable to attend, but wish to support the educational efforts of St. Elizabeth High School. 

 Please accept my tax-deductible donation.

Payment by:    Check        MasterCard         Visa        American Express         Discover Card     

credit card number				    name on card		    	                            expiration date	  

Return this form along with payment.  Checks payable to St. Elizabeth High School, 1530 34th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94601  

or call 510.532.6473 by November 8.

Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony 
The 1st Saint Elizabeth High school

Saturday, November 16, 2:00 p.m.
Saint Elizabeth High School Gym

Reception to follow

Congratulations  
2013 SEHS Hall of Fame Inductees: 
Sister Mary Liam Brock, OP ’57
Patricia Coyne ’57
Kevin Hardy ’63
Jack Locke ’61
Annette Maggiora ’51
Jennifer Martin ’63
Tom Rowe
David Stewart ’75
Louis Tambs ’45
Honorable Stephen Dombrink ’61
Frances Matarrese ’45
Joseph and Mary Cunningham ’44 and ’45
Wayne and Gladys Valley Foundation

{



 

Benita Cunha Schontag ‘52 was issued a 
patent by the U.S. Patent and Trade-Mark 
Office on June 11, 2013, numbered D684,154, 
for a One-Handed Keyboard Layout for 
Computers.

Marissa H. Rafael ’03 MSN, RN  
Marissa graduated summa cum laude from CSU 
East Bay in 2008, and has since been working 
as a registered nurse in the surgical/trauma 
and oncology field. She is currently working 
as a registered nurse in the oncology  depart-
ment at Alta Bates Summit Medical Center and 
completed training as a certified nurse leader.

On May 18, 2013, she graduated from Holy 
Names University in Oakland, CA with a Master 
of Science degree in Nursing Education. 
She interned at CSU East Bay and has since 
joined the faculty, teaching adult medical 
clinical rotation at Bay Area hospitals. She 
has found her calling in life, taking care of 
patients and teaching nursing students.

Class of 1964 Save the Date!
The Saint Elizabeth Class of 1964 will be holding their 50th Reunion on January 18, 
2014 at Massimo Restaurant in Fremont.

Classmates volunteering to help with the reunion include:

•	 Overall Planning and Logistics: Jeff Woodfin and Bill Sheridan

•	 Communications/Correspondence: Fran Roberts Hammond, Kathy Danahy 
Bliquez, and Xavier Mariscal

•	 Missing Classmates Locators: Mike Lux and Teri Simonich

•	 Decorating, Music, and Audio Equipment: Karen Kohles Bauer and Sharon 
Diaz Kiley

•	 Money Managers: Mickey Bilech and Gary Nickle

•	 Honoring Deceased Classmates Display: Sharon Bradley Clarke and  
Gary Nickle

•	 Father Juan Leon Student Scholarship: Kathy Moreland Thompson

Please be generous. Any questions regarding Scholarships, please contact  
Kate at katefthompson@gmail.com or (805) 565-3433.

For Reunion information, please contact Kathy Danahy Bliquez at  
kathydanahybliquez@sbcglobal.net or (512) 771-4744 or Fran Roberts Hammond 
at reh5286@aol.com 

                                                                                   Hope to see you there, 
                                                                                       –The Volunteers

Class of 1964 Advisory Board

Class of ‘62 Turns 70
Birthday Party on June 28th, 2014

at Jack Pagendarm’s:    
www.KORTERANCH.com,  
St. Helena

More details to follow— 
please get your pertinent information to:

Bill Pattison: BillyPat@outlook.com or 
the ole fashion way 636-587-2683

Alumni
News


18  st  .  eli   z abeth      hi  g h  school    

Keep us up-to-date with the happenings in your life. Your class-
mates, friends and former teachers want to know where you are  
now, and what you are thinking and doing. Parents of Alums, 
exercise your bragging rights! Tell us what the kids are up to!   
Send your information and photos to the Institutional Advancement 
Office, email us at cbriones@stliz-hs.org or fax your information to 
510-532-9754.

Email YOUR news to us: 



Saint Elizabeth High School 
Alumni Mass & Brunch

Alumni Mass & Brunch 2013 Reservation Form 
 Please reserve ____ Brunches; 	  Total Brunches @ $25 each:	

 I am unable to attend, but wish to support the educational efforts of St. Elizabeth High School. 

 Please accept my tax-deductible donation.	

 Please accept my donation for a Sister or staff member to attend. 	

Name (first, maiden, last)	 Grad Yr. 	

Name (first, maiden, last)	 Grad Yr. 

Address	  	

City/state/zip 	

phone_  	

Please list the names in your party here:

NAME 

NAME

NAME

$__________

$__________

$__________

Total enclosed: $__________

Type of Payment

 Check

 American Express    Discover  

 MasterCard    Visa  

Card number

expiration date

Signature

Return this form along with payment. 
Checks payable to St. Elizabeth High School, 
1530 34th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94601 or 
call 510.532.6473 by October 25, 2013.

10 a.m. Coffee and Tea

10:30 a.m. Mass 

11:30 a.m. Brunch

Location:  
Motherhouse of the  
Dominican Sisters of MSJ 
43326 Mission Blvd.
Fremont, CA 94539

For more information,  
contact the Institutional  
Advancement Office  
at 510.532.6473

Sunday,  
November 3
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26th Annual Crab Feed and Auction Reservation Form

Name

Address	 	

City/state/zip                                                                                                                                        phone	  	

  I would like to reserve___ tickets for the Crab Feed @ $50.00 per person = $_____________
  I am unable to attend, but wish to support the educational efforts of St. Elizabeth High School. 
Please accept my tax-deductible donation.

Payment by:     Check       MasterCard        Visa         American Express       

credit card number				name     on card		    	                            expiration date	 

please list the names in your party here	

 	

	  

ALL FUNDS RAISED BENEFIT THE ST. ELIZABETH HIGH SCHOOL TUITION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM
Return this form along with payment. Checks payable to St. Elizabeth High School, 1530 34th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94601 or call 
510.532.6473 by February 7, 2014.

ill
u

stratio





n
  b

y 
Je

n
n

ifer


 W
u

20  st  .  eli   z abeth      hi  g h  school    



full Name

class year						maiden       name

Address	  	

City/state/zip         

E-mail 

Are you interested in volunteering at St. Elizabeth or organizing a class reunion?                                                                                                                            

Do we have your updated information? Fill out this form and let us know what 
you are up. You can use the envelope in this newsletter to return your form.

What is going on in your life?

Calling all Mustangs...

Contact Information

What does St. Elizabeth High School mean to you? 



Saint Elizabeth High School
1530 34th Avenue
Oakland, CA 94601-3024

Nonprofit Org.
U.S. Postage

Paid
St. Elizabeth 
High School

Address Service Requested

Upcoming Events

Saint Elizabeth High School is a 
Catholic, coeducational secondary 

school committed to serving its diverse 
student population in the inner-city  

of Oakland and the surrounding 
communities, providing them the tools 
and support to help them realize their 

full potential.

You may now  
pre-purchase tickets 
online for events at 
www.stliz-hs.org!

Hall of Fame
November 16, 2013 

St. Elizabeth High School 

Alumni Mass and Brunch
November 3, 2013        

10 a.m. Coffee Reception  
10:30 a.m. Mass  

Motherhouse of the Dominican Sisters  
of MSJ in Fremont 

Crab Feed and Auction
February 22, 2014 

St. Theresa Event Center 
5:45 pm Social Hour 
7:45 pm Crab Feed

Alumni Dinner Dance
April 12, 2014        

6:30 pm - 11 pm  
St. Elizabeth High School Gym


